
 

 

 

 

 

 

2 October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The PE provision at Carleton High School will be amended within the interests of all students. 
All students participate in two PE lessons per week. They will now include: 
  

 One lesson in PE kit. Students can choose to wear plain black leggings or plain black 
joggers/tracksuit bottoms, a small non obvious logo is acceptable. No other variations 
of kit will be allowed. For this lesson, students must come to school in their PE kit and 
wear it all day. 

 
 The other lesson will be in normal school uniform, trainers will be required to change 

into for the lesson. 
 

 

Please see the timetable below to see when your child should attend school in their PE kit.   

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 

Year 7  
X Band 

Year 7 
Y Band 

All Year 8 All Year 9 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr T Halliday 

Curriculum Leader of PE 


